Bigelow Laboratory Forklift Policy 
Forklifts at Bigelow Laboratory for Ocean Sciences may only be operated by trained personnel. 

Anyone wishing to use the Forklift must contact the Facilities Department for training and hands-on check-out. A hands-on evaluation is required every 3 years.

Training documentation for the Forklift is maintained by the Safety Officer.
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